
Important Dates
June 1-June 15: Schedule
window open grades 9-11
June 16: Last Day of
school; early release
August 28: First Day of
School 

Hello Warriors! 

We've made it! It's our last week of school! Friday is an early release
day. All students are expected to leave campus by 12:00pm. 

If your student has used a locker, they must clean it out and return
the lock to B202/204 by June 14. 

Students in all grades, should return all remaining school owned
items to their teachers by Wednesday, June 14th. 
 Textbooks/English books, calculators, and library books all need to
be returned before students leave for the summer. Any of these
items not returned will be issued an obligation in School Cash Online.
Students in grades 9-11, may hold on to their chromebooks for the
next school year. If a family/student knows they are leaving/moving
and not returning to Sherwood next school year, Chromebooks
should also be turned in prior to the end of the school year in June.

Attention 9-11 Graders: The schedule change window for next
school year will remain open until Thursday, June 15.  If you have
any questions about your courses for next year or want to see if a
course change is possible, please come see your counselor before
the end of the school year.  All changes must be made through your
counselor.  During the summer, counselors and administrators work
to ensure all student schedules are correct.  Final schedules, with
class periods and teachers, will be available for students to view in
Student Vue in mid-August.  

Please see the reminders to our rising seniors (Class of '24) on page 2. 
Have a great week and a wonderful summer break! We will see you
all back on August 28th!  

One Sherwood!
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What's in this issue:

Locker Clean Out!
Students, if you have a
locker, you must clean it out
and return the lock to room
B-204/B-205 before June
14th.

RETURN ITEMS!
Students, please return all
books and calculators
before June 14th. You will
be issued an obligation for
any items not returned. 



THANK YOU!
Thank you to our Sherwood families who
joined and supported the PTSA this school
year! We can't support our students and
the Sherwood teachers without your
commitment. We hope all of our families
have a wonderful summer. 



Committee Help 23-24

Want a way to volunteer, but worry about
not having the time to do so? Then join a
committee! Committees are a great way to
donate your time to our students and staff!
The time commitment is minimal, but the
impact can be enormous. Several of our
committees were run by parents of
graduating seniors. We need your help! 
 Please consider joining us as we support
our students and teachers throughout the
school year! Committees we especially
need additional members on include
hospitality and scholarship. Click here to
sign up. If you have any questions about
committees, please send us an email! 




 

SUMMER READINGSUMMER READING
Sherwood course required and suggested

summer reading lists are here! 

If you are in AP Language or AP Literature, you

have required readings and assignments. These

can be found in the slideshow link below.

If you are taking AP Spanish, you also have

required readings and an assignment. Your

information is also in the slideshow. 

If you are Taking Spanish 5 and English 10, you

have suggested reading lists. 

All other English courses can browse the

slideshow for a book (or two!) to read this

summer. 

Find the 2023 Summer Reading Slideshow here. 

The Montgomery County Public Libraries also has

a summer reading program where readers can

win prizes! For more information, please see the

MCPL website here:

https://montgomerycountymd.gov/library/progr

ams/summer-reading.html

Just as a reminder to our rising seniors (Class of '24) all of the information shared by your
counselors in planning for next year, including Brag Sheets, can be found in the canvas Class
of 2024. Counselors are available for individual meetings throughout the summer to discuss
post-secondary planning, and you can sign up for these meetings in canvas as well. Please
start working on your brag sheets. They should be completed by June 15! If you have any
questions, please see your counselor. Also, rising seniors should watch their email for
scheduling "senior portraits". Dates will be available in August, September and October. 

 Please pick up your yearbook in room C-117!

LAST
CHANCE

Class of 2024 Reminders

https://signup.com/client/invitation2/secure/146994664394522075/false#/invitation
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1GhTtNLc3sPRiaktJYCzEMPhWchaBhtzA1mSc0jlBq9c/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1GhTtNLc3sPRiaktJYCzEMPhWchaBhtzA1mSc0jlBq9c/edit?usp=sharing
https://montgomerycountymd.gov/library/programs/summer-reading.html
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MCPS Has a new online payment system-- School Cash

Online. 

Emails were sent to parent email accounts that

are registered with MCPS (ParentVue) during the

timeframe 8/15-8/17/22.  The email came from

scopinprocess@mcpsmd.org  and included the

student pin number.  Each student/child has a

unique pin number. Please check your e-mail

inbox, spam and/or junk folders for this e-mail

that contained your student’s SCO Student PIN.  
Click here for instructions on enrolling in the new system. 

On Tuesday, September 6, we adjusted our pick-up traffic

pattern for the afternoons . This policy will be in place from

2:00 pm – 2:45 pm each day during our dismissal. 

Please view the aerial map with direction arrows here. 

NEW CAR DROP OFF
AND PICK UP PATTERN

G r a d u a t i o n  C e r e m o n y
  F r i d a y ,  J u n e  9 t h  a t  2 : 3 0 p m   

C h e s a p e a k e  E m p l o y e r s  I n s u r a n c e
A r e n a ,  B a l t i m o r e ,  M D .  ( U M B C )



* * * S t u d e n t s  m u s t  c l e a r  o b l i g a t i o n s  b e f o r e

a t t e n d i n g  G r a d u a t i o n * * *

S C H O O L  P A Y M E N T  S Y S T E M

http://mcpsmd.org/
https://www2.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/schools/sherwoodhs/counseling/counseling-team/
https://mcpsmd.schoolcashonline.com/
https://sherwoodathletics.org/
https://www2.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/schools/sherwoodhs/careercenter/
https://sites.google.com/mcpsmd.net/sherwoodhs-lmc/home
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1cJlbQsOP38Cx-C4vp-zqwsWyj0v3uxY1/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1cJlbQsOP38Cx-C4vp-zqwsWyj0v3uxY1/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1aLS2SY3WWfbJsiJ7l5kLBdljxYKBhZ6v/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1aLS2SY3WWfbJsiJ7l5kLBdljxYKBhZ6v/view?usp=sharing
https://thewarrioronline.com/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ny8LIz6S0qgnVpo-ewCayIGWOVwl5URbXwpnu13Oo5c/edit

